ADDENDUM to the REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
Design Services for the
Governor’s House Area Road Reconstruction
(C3) RFP No. E15-120

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

ADDENDUM NO.: ONE CURRENT DEADLINE FOR PROPOSALS:
October 15, 2014

PREVIOUS ADDENDA: NONE

ISSUED BY: City and Borough of Juneau PREVIOUS DEADLINE FOR PROPOSALS:
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT October 13, 2014
155 South Seward Street
Juneau, Alaska 99801

DATE ADDENDUM ISSUED: October 3, 2014
The following items of the contract are modified as herein indicated. This addendum has been issued
and is posted online. Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts Division webpage at:

hitp://www.juneau.org/engineering ftp/contracts/Contracts.php

INFORMATION

1. Question: Concise definition of the boundaries. Scope of area to be surveyed. Map?
Answer: There is no concise map. We do not fully know the extent of the work. Once we meet
with the neighborhood, find out their needs, and review the existing conditions then we'll be able
to narrow in the extents.

2. Question: Will the proposers need to address underground utilities?
Answer: Yes, underground utilities will need to be addressed.

3. Question: Is the trestle at the end of Distin Ave. included in scope of work?
Answer: No

4, Question: Is landscape architecture a component of this work?

Answer: Landscape architecture could be included- depending on what the neighborhood wants.
ADDENDUM ITEMS
ltem No. 1:  DEADLINE FOR PROPOSALS, Change the proposal due date to October 15, 2014.

Receipt of this addendum must be acknowledged or your proposal may be considered non-responsive.
Acknowledge the addendum in the submitted proposal.

By:ﬁ%%

Greg Smith,
Contract Administrator




